
LRHS         
CLASS OF 2020

(updated 4/27/2020)



 Topics in Updated Slideshow

• Grading

• Graduation, Cap & Gown Pick up, Honors stoles

• Drop off of materials, pick up of honors cords 
and honors stoles

• Updated Graduation Requirements

• Scholarships & College Planning

• Transition beyond High School

• Senior Survey



Grading of Classes

If on March 13 you were . . . 

Passing the class? You will receive a PC-19, Pass due to COVID-19,              
                                              which will stand for the rest of the current school                 
                                              year.  Seniors are still strongly encouraged to 
engage 
                                              in remote learning, especially if preparing for an AP 
                                              Exam.

Not passing the You will work with your teacher to raise your grade 
class and needed               to passing.  You will then receive a PC-19.                   
for graduation?



Graduation

• Graduation Ceremony:  still scheduled for June 11, but 
we have Plans B, C and D working.  

• Please keep updated via the LRHS website and Twitter 
feed (@HDinkenor and @leesvilleroadhs) 



Cap and Gown Distribution

Caps & Gowns: Jostens will be at Leesville in the back circle on 
Tuesday, May 12 from 10 AM - 1 PM to distribute caps and 
gowns. 

Paid in Full? 
Write your FIRST and LAST NAME in large black print on a 
notebook-sized piece of paper.  You will show that to Jostens to 
receive your cap and gown. 

Pop your trunk and they will put it inside or in the back seat for a 
no-contact sytem. 

 



Not Paid in Full?  Instructions Here!

Email Jostens at jubal.stagner.office@jostens.com or call 
919-789-8500 x0. 

Pay 48 hours prior to the May 12 drive-thru to be able to pick 
up on May 12.



Still Need to Order?  Instructions Here
Any students who still need to order a cap & gown should 
go to

LRHS Cap & Gown Order.  As long as it’s ordered and paid 
for 48 hours prior, it should be ready for May 12 pick up. 

 

Still Need to Order?  Instructions Here
Any senior who still needs to order a cap & gown should go to

LRHS Cap & Gown Order.  As long as it’s paid for 48 hours 
before May 12 drive-thru, it should be ready for May 12  
pickup. 

Only need to purchase a cap/tassel unit? 
Please bring $50 cash in an envelope or Ziploc bag with the 
student’s name on it.  Exact change only! Jostens cannot 
provide change on May 12. 

 

 

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1010368/Leesville-Road-High-School/-/1268726725/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1268726796/
https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productDetail/1010368/Leesville-Road-High-School/-/1268726725/CATALOG_REPOSITORY/Cap-and-Gown-Unit/1268726796/


Senior Honors for 2020
Honors status will be based on your cumulative grade point 
average (GPA) from the end of 1st semester senior year. 

• Students with a 3.75 - 3.99 weighted GPA shall receive the 
distinction of cum laude.

• Students with a 4.0 - 4.249 weighted GPA shall receive the 
distinction of magna cum laude.

• Students with a 4.25 or higher weighted GPA shall receive 
the distinction of summa cum laude.



Senior Honors for 2020
Below you can find the link for students who have earned 
honors status.  For questions, email Mrs. Dinkenor at 
hdinkenor@wcpss.net.  

Cum laude, Magna cum laude, Summa cum laude seniors

To purchase the honors stole for $12 that rewards this 
academic status, go to the school’s website for online 
payments  (purchase honors stole here).  

When you get your cap and gown at the May 12 drive-thru 
events, you will also receive your honors stole.

mailto:hdinkenor@wcpss.net
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1thwT_n7Hkmqd1-7o1hTX-t2synAJYu-TwsnvvWfv1OU/edit?ts=5eaaed40#gid=0
https://osp.osmsinc.com/WakeNC/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid=AG144


Drop Off of all Materials 5/12
In addition to picking up caps, gowns, and honors stoles, 
seniors will DROP OFF all materials they need to return.  

This includes library books, athletic uniforms, textbooks, 
spring musical scripts, musical instruments, calculators, 
supplemental novels, lab equipment, and all other items.  

Please use this free time to find all those items from 
underneath beds, in car trunks, backs of closets, and 
bottoms of backpacks to return on this day.

Procedures are detailed in the next slides.



Drop Off Procedures

All books:  Write your name legibly and clearly on a piece of 
paper and tape it securely to the front of each individual 
book.  This includes textbooks, media center books, and 
supplemental books.

Uniforms: Put it in a plastic bag and make sure your name is 
on the bag or inside the bag.  Don’t forget warm-ups and 
any accessory parts of the uniform. 

Music or scripts: Secure your name with a post-it note to 
the front so as to not damage the materials. 

 



Drop Off Procedures
Use the entrance for the student parking lot and head 
towards the circle near the Murphy Building.

Return items at each station for each department. At some 
stations, you will not have anything to drop off. Simply tell 
them, for example, “I do not have any items for the Social 
Studies department.”

Then move on to each station providing materials where 
needed.  

At no point should you get out of your car.  If you have a 
face mask, please wear a mask during the process. 



Picking up Honors Cords
In addition to dropping off items, you will pick up cords from 
any honor societies of which you are a member, paid dues, 
and are in good standing. 

Please be aware that while you may not have an item to 
return to every department, you may  need to pick up cords 
from some of these departments. 

Be sure you have done everything at each station.  

Again, at no point should you get out of your car.  If you 
have a mask, please wear a mask during the process. 



Stations for Drop Off & Pick up of 
Honor Society (HS) cords1. Media Center books

2. Athletic equipment and uniforms

3. Arts dept: musical scripts, sheet music, instruments, cords from ITS, Dance, Art, and Tri-M 

honor societies

4. English textbooks, cords from Quill & Scroll HS (English HS cords will be distributed later)

5. Math textbooks and equipment, cords from Math HS

6. Science textbooks and equipment, cords from Science HS

7. Social Studies textbooks and cords from NHS

8. PE equipment and cords from Athletic Trainers HS

9. World Languages textbooks and cords from French, Spanish, and Latin honor societies

10. Special Education textbooks and equipment

11. CTE textbooks and equipment, cords from Technical HS

12. Honors stoles for summa, magna, and cum laude seniors

13. Caps and Gowns



Fines & Fees
● If you know you have a fine, go to the online school 

payments page (Pay Fines & Fees Online) and pay 

that off. 

● We will arrange a time for you to drop off all items 

from this semester IF we do not return to school. 

● You will need to clear all obligations and return all 

items before we can give you a diploma. 

https://osp.osmsinc.com/WakeNC/BVModules/CategoryTemplates/Detailed%20List%20with%20Properties/Category.aspx?categoryid=AG144


Senior Slide Show
● Riley Houser is working on the Senior Slide Show and 

is accepting photos at rileyhouser6@gmail.com. 

● Use this free time to email her your pictures.  Be 

sure to include the names of the seniors in the 

picture. 

● This will be shared with the senior class online as 

well as the Senior Assembly if we return. 



Updated Graduation Requirements 

•Minimum required credits has been reduced from 26 to 22.

•Seniors must still pass required courses.

•Counselors have reviewed senior transcripts to assure    

students are on track to graduate.

•If you have questions, email your assigned counselor.

•OCS students should email Ms. Swann  

(dswann@wcpss.net) with questions. 

mailto:dswann@wcpss.net


Scholarships
•Scholarship information will continue to be posted on the 

LRHS Website, PTSA MemberHub, and Mr. Solomon’s 
weekly messages. Look for a new bulletin the last week of 
April.

•Students needing a transcript for a scholarship should  
follow the directions linked here:  Transcripts 

•If the Scholarship is a school-selected scholarship, Mr. 
Greene will take care of any transcript needed.

http://leesvillestudentservices.weebly.com/transcripts.html


Military Recognition

•Seniors who have chosen to enlist in the Armed 
Services can be recognized for this commitment.  A plan 
will put in place to recognize these students if we do 
not have a Senior Assembly.

•The form these students need to complete can be 
found here:     Military Recognition

https://forms.gle/zLeoNWFAmLFg6TDP6


Scholarship Recognition

•Seniors who have received scholarships can be 
recognized for their awards. A plan will put in place to 
recognize students if we do not have a Senior 
Assembly.

•The form students need to complete can be found 
here:     Scholarship Recognition

•Seniors can report ANY scholarship they have been 
offered, even if it is to a school they do not plan to 
attend.

https://forms.gle/zLeoNWFAmLFg6TDP6


Financial Aid
•Ms. Norwood, LRHS Financial Aid Counselor, is still available 

to assist you with the financial aid process, whether you 
need help with understanding what to do with your financial 
aid package notification, if you’re required to provide 
verification, or if you need to still apply.
  

•Please reach out to her at: mnorwood@wcpss.net

 

mailto:mnorwood@wcpss.net


Future Planning
• Colleges are still accepting applications

• CFNC Redirection Pool: 
https://www2.cfnc.org/#/crp

• You can still send transcripts:  Transcripts

• Deferred?  Not sure what to do?  Never got 
started?  Contact your counselor for help.

https://www2.cfnc.org/#/crp
http://leesvillestudentservices.weebly.com/transcripts.html


Military Recruiter Information

Air Force-Sgt. Paul 919.830.1351-text email: una.paul@us.af.mil

Army -Sgt. Overstreet 919.873-0797-text email: aaron.c.overstreet.mil@mail.mil

Army National Guard -Sgt.Kricko 704.219.0993-text email: 
robert.c.kricko.mil@mail.mil

Coast Guard -Sgt. Mounixay 919.696.8523 email: Kanha.Mounixay@uscg.mil

Marine -Sgt. Paz 919.349.3574-text  email: maricruz.paz@marines.usmc.mil

Navy -Petty Officer Smith 910.930.7439-text email: dario.t.smith@navy.mil

mailto:una.paul@us.af


Senior Survey

● Senior Survey Form

● Every senior needs to complete this form.

● It is used to send final transcripts to colleges as 
well as tracking future plans for seniors. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScjcsaVDGp1uExn3tIqjawGpDdKnbH_zGeNdrJxc5yITdR9gA/viewform

